
          STATEMENT OF SURS ANNUITANT STATUS 
 
The Illinois General Assembly enacted a “Return to Work” law, 40 ILCS 5/15-139.5, effective August 1, 2013, 
requiring state universities to ascertain the retirement status of current and prospective employees as related 
to coverage by the State University Retirement System (SURS). Western Illinois University (WIU) needs this 
form completed by all prospective employees to comply with this law. 
 
1. Are you a SURS annuitant (i.e., receiving monthly payments directly from the State University 
Retirement System) based on your own retirement record (i.e., annuitant status in not based on SURS 
survivor benefits or SURS disability benefits)?          Yes         No  
If yes, complete entire form.  If no, proceed to number 7.  
Please note: if you received your entire payment from SURS in a lump sum, or if you retired under the Self-Managed Plan 

     SMP), you are NOT an affected annuitant under this law.  
2. Please provide your SURS member number.       If unknown contact SURS at 800.275.7877. 
3. As a SURS annuitant, I received/am receiving my annuity in the following form: 
             a. Self-Managed Plan         b.        Lump Sum Payment         c.        Monthly Annuity Payments 

Please note: If you marked 


